
 
 

SEND US ITEMS FOR OUR GRASSROOTS PROJECT, 
“JUSTICE FOR THE PEOPLE” 

Judge Jennifer Brunner’s campaign for Justice of the Ohio Supreme Court has undertaken a grassroots 
project, called “Justice for the People”—a project where individuals are asked to send in to Judge 
Brunner’s campaign their thoughts and ideas, and things that reflect their hopes, history and heritage 
about Ohio.  They can focus on their origins, their county or community or just what Ohio means to 
them.  Please send us stories, ideas, photos—even small objects or relics—that reflect the way you see 
Ohio and what you see as unique and special about our state and its history, culture, background and 
character.  

You can send us items by mail, such as a photo, clipping or small object. (Hint: think about things you 
might find in your Grandma’s stored stuff.) Maybe it’s a recipe or a newspaper clipping (you can copy it—
we don’t need originals), or even a piece of fabric or piece of old wallpaper—a button, a bolt or an old 
barn nail—use your imagination.  (Ohioans are good at that.) But, please tell us the story of it. We want 
to know. 

Once you find your object (even more than one if you want), send it to us.  You can tell the story of it on 
this form, or just write it in your own words and include it with the object.  We won't be able to give it 
back after it's used in an art project, but please know, as a special volunteer, you have contributed to the 
work of many in helping elect Judge Brunner. Thank you.  

Name:                

Address:               

Email:                

Telephone (only if we have a question):           

Describe your object(s) and why you chose it:          

               

               

Please send items postage prepaid to: Jennifer Brunner Committee, 35 N. Fourth St., Ste. 200, Columbus, OH 43215 


